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July 29, 1959

Mrs. Daniel M. Tolmach

Oxnard, California

Dear Jane:

Thank you for your letter of July 21, 1959. I have 
discussed the matter of my membership on the County Central 
Committee with Irwin. Though my voting residence of, course, 
will continue to remain in Ojai, he and I believe that by 
taking a seat on the County Central Committee, I would be 
preventing someone who could regularly attend meetings from 
attaining membership on the committee. I shall, of course, 
remain active, whether or not I am on the committee.

Therefore, I believe it to be more desirable to 
appoint someone to the committee from the third supervisorial 
district who, but for membership on it, might not be so 
active in the work.

I saw Pat and Joe Goss a week or two ago when they 
were here looking for an apartment. While Oxnard will miss 
them, they will be a very welcome addition up here. When 
are you coming to pay us all a visit?

Thank you again for your kind note.

JDL:mw

Sincerely, 

JAMES D. LOEBL
Assistant to the Director


